
WSR 23-17-076
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed August 14, 2023, 9:15 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for Athletic training—Defini-
tions, which was filed on March 21, 2023, and published as WSR 
23-07-128.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 and a new CR-101 will 
be filed to align the scope of the CR-101 as necessary to implement 
SHB 1275 (chapter 290, Laws of 2023).

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Bruce Bronoske, Jr. at 360-236-4843.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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